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November 26, 2012

VIA E-FILING AND OVERNIGHT MAIL

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities
Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: People’s Power & Gas, LLC
Initial Registration to Become a Competitive Electric Power Supplier
DM 11-066

Dear Ms. Howland:

People’s Power and Gas, LLC (“PPG”) has a pending 2011 application with the
Public Utilities Commission (“Commission”) in the above-captioned proceeding to be
registered as a New Hampshire Competitive Electric Power Supplier (“CEPS”). This
letter responds to last month’s request by Commission Legal Counsel (Suzanne
Amidon) asking PPG to resubmit a complete application package, with updated
information and attachments where necessary, as a courtesy in order to facilitate
Commission review of PPG’s request to serve New Hampshire customers. ~
October 11, 2012 Staff letter to PPG. PPG appreciates Staffs assistance in identifying
the remaining issues needed for registration. An original and two copies of this letter
and all supporting documentation are included for the Commission’s convenience.

Based on the existing and updated information submitted herein, PPG requests
that the Commission promptly grant it CEPS status, as follows:

1. PUC Rule 2003.01 (a), (c) and 2006.01. An updated registration
form (with certain updated exhibits) is attached.
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